
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
DECLARE vacant the District 3 Seat on the Assessment Appeals Board for a term ending
September 3, 2023, as recommended by Supervisor Burgis. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
None. 

BACKGROUND: 
Clark Wallace has resigned from the District 3 seat on the Assessment Appeals Board. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The seat will not be able to be filled by a new appointee. 

CHILDREN'S IMPACT STATEMENT: 
None. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY
ADMINISTRATOR 

RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD
COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   11/08/2022 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Alicia Nuchols,
925-655-2335

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    November  8, 2022 
Monica Nino, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 18

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Diane Burgis, District III Supervisor

Date: November  8, 2022

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: VACANCY ON ASSESSMENT APPEALS BOARD


